
PHOTO REPAIR REQUEST
Graphic design students at Lawrence High School and Free State High School want to help our Lawrence/Douglas 
County community. We will attempt to repair any of your photos that were damaged in the May 28 tornado and storms. 

For our help, please:
1. Package your damaged images in an envelop or box. Make sure the images have dried out before you package them.
2. Complete this form.
3. Mark the packages to go to either
	 • ATTENTION: Barbara Tholen/Photo Repairs
	    Lawrence High School
	    1901 Louisiana
	    Lawrence, KS 66047
	 • OR ATTENTION: Michelle Salmans/Photo Repairs
	     Free State High School
	     4700 Overland Dr
	     Lawrence, KS 66049
You can either drop off packages in person to school offices, which are open throughout the summer or you can mail your 
images.
 4. We will begin working to repair photos when school resumes. Please be patient. We will repair as many images as 
possible and will return digital files that can be printed.

QUESTIONS?
Teachers working on the project include:
Barbara Tholen/Lawrence High School: btholen@usd497.org
Michelle Salmans/Free State High School: msalmans@usd497.org
Jen Dixon-Perkins/Lawrence High School: Jennifer.DixonPerkins@usd497.org

YOUR INFORMATION

First name 	          Last name 

Street Address 

City   State	    ZIP 

Phone number 

Email 

Any additional comments about your images
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